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I 100% support and encourage the Health Licensing Office to issue licenses to 

practice art therapy. Art is a powerful way for many people to process and heal 

emotions, traumas, conflict, pain…. It has just as much merit as other methodologies 

and modalities. People are complex and diverse and therefore therapeutic solutions 

need to be diverse. Making art therapy accessible and affordable is a key part to of 

comprehensive and compassionate care. 

 

Thank you  


